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UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20460

July 9,2012

Nathan Mehrens
Americans for Limited Government
9900 Main Street - Suite 203
Fairfax, VA 22031

OFFICE OF
GENERAL COUNSEL

Re: Freedom of Information Act Appeal HQ-FOI-01327-12-FW (HQ-APP-00145-12)

Dear Mr.Mehrens:

This letter is being sent to acknowledge receipt of your appeal received in the Office of
General Counsel on July 5, 2012.

Sincerely,

&~.Wvctl (?UiU._
Barbara Bruce
FOIA Specialist
General Law Office
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